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Healthy Day for Cervical Cancer Awareness Month

In recognition of Cervical Cancer Awareness Month, the Deanship of Student Affairs (Abu Dhabi
Campus) partnered with Millennium Hospital to organize a healthcare day.

The event included free examinations and consultations with doctors and specialists to raise
awareness about cervical cancer. Dr. Suha Abdel Qader, a Consultant Obstetrician and
Gynecologist at Millennium Hospital, provided a comprehensive overview of cervical cancer and
ways to prevent it.
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